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-Y PLEASE REPLY TO:.

23 Budgen Drive
Redhill Surrey
RHI zQB
8't July 2005

To: Michael Penning MP

Sir,

THE FILM: WAR OF THE WORLDS

You are reported (Daily Mail 1't July 2o05) as
condemning the rating that the British Board of Film
Classification gave to this film. Why ?

Enclosed is a letter from the BBFC detailing how
other Western countries have given an equivalent rating
to this film- Why do you want the United Kingdom to
have totally different standards ?

Yours,

E Goodman
Chair of CAC

Enquiries to the secretary, 25 Middleton close, Fareham, Hampshire po14 1eN
Tel:01329 284471


